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Welcome to the November edition of The Mt Beauty Tennis Club.   

All playing groups are back in action, coaching is available (see the flyer attached to this newsletter) 

and the Kiewa and Talgarno District Competition is underway. The courts and surrounds are in 

excellent condition and provide a wonderful setting for some great tennis.  

On Sunday 8th November, no significant changes were announced regarding the playing of tennis in 

regional Victoria. The Clubhouse remains closed, players’ names and contact numbers must be 

registered in the book near the entrance to the clubhouse and, of course, standard rules of hygiene 

and social distancing apply. Sanitiser is provided by the Club. Further easing of restrictions will occur 

on November 22nd. We will keep you informed of any changes which may affect the Club. 

 
 

 

Membership fees are now due. If you have not already renewed your membership for 2020/2021, 

you are advised to do so by the 30th November, 2020. This is when the early bird price finishes.  

Please encourage family and friends to join our Club; our fees are very reasonable.  

A membership application form is attached to this newsletter.   

Please consider donating your points from the supermarket to the tennis club. Our code is 1031.  

Also attached to this newsletter is a notice from Rob Cabion. If your racquet needs a restring, Rob is 

the person to see. He offers a great service for very reasonable prices.  



Around the Courts 

Over 50’s. 

Due to the warmer weather, the over 50’s group has moved their starting time. Play will begin at 

8:30 am from Tuesday 10th November 2021.  New players welcome.  

Ball fees are now due. You may pay cash to Gillian Harrowfield or do a funds transfer to the Mt 

Beauty Tennis Club Inc. Please state your name and label your payment as ball fees.  

BSB:    063722 

Account Number:    10022096 

Fees: 

$50 if you play twice a week for the year.  

$25 if you play once a week for the year or twice a week for half of the year.  

 

Wednesday Evening Mixed Group 

This season, the group is playing social tennis rather than a formal competition. Turn up at 7:00 pm if 

you would like to join in.  A fee of $2 per night covers the cost of balls and lighting.  

 

Thursday Morning Ladies Group 

New players are always welcome to join this group. Turn up at 9:15 am or contact Leonie on  

0400 067 454. 

 

Kiewa and Talgarno District Competition 

This competition commenced in October. The Mt Beauty Tennis Club has entered 3 teams. It has 

been a difficult start to the season with several matches cancelled due to rain. Hopefully, the rest of 

the season will enjoy better weather. We will keep you posted on the progress of our teams.  

 

 



 

 

  



 



 


